
Here are the 2 things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this 

week (4/22/22)   

1. Our PTA would LOVE your feedback about the PTA Programs here at 

Columbia Elementary School.  Your input will help us prepare for the next 

school year. Please find the survey at  https://tinyurl.com/bdhw56am  

2. If you have a child who will be entering Kindergarten this year or if you 

have a 4-year-old who will be entering kindergarten in 2023, we would 

like to invite you to participate in Waterford Upstart. Waterford Upstart 

provides four-year-old children access to the highest form of academic 

support in their early education at no cost to participants: The average 

Waterford Upstart graduate enters kindergarten reading at nearly a first-

grade level and maintains their gains for years to come. Register Here 

https://www.waterford.org/upstart/. 

Thank you and have a wonderful weekend! 
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